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No student enrolled in the Bloomingdale Public School District shall be excluded from participation in, 
denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination in any educational program or activity of this 
district on the basis of race, color, creed, religion, sex, ancestry, national origin, place of residence, social 
or economic conditions, or non-applicable handicap.  Title IX of the Education Amendments of  
1972 specifically prohibits sex discrimination in education programs and activities.  The Affirmative  
Action Officer shall be responsible for planning, implementing and monitoring an Affirmative Action  
program with respect to school and classroom practices.  The Title IX Coordinator primary responsibility  
is to coordinate the district’s compliance with Title IX, including the grievance procedure for resolving  
Title IX complaints.  Ms. Mallen is the board appointed Affirmative Action Officer & Title IX Coordinator  
for the Bloomingdale Public School District.   If you have a concern or would like to report an harassment  
allegation please contact Mrs. Mallen. 
 


